
Liverpool Weekly News 

Sept 26-30 

 

Sock Fundraiser-  Liverpool sock fundraiser will run until Oct 3, 2022.  This is a fun way to get 

into school spirit.  We will hold fun socks days at Liverpool so students and staff can show off 

our fancy socks!  Students will be given order forms on Tuesday with more information. All socks 

are $15.00. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Truth and Reconciliation week Sept 26-29- Liverpool will be doing in class lessons and 

activities to recognize Truth and Reconciliation Day.  Students are welcome to wear an 

orange shirt on Thursday, Sept 29.   

September 30, 2022- No School  

 

Movie Night-Due to schools being closed on Sept. 30, Truth and Reconciliation Day, we are 

postponing our Movie night until Oct 14, 2022. 

 

Water Bottles- It is important that every student have a water bottle at school.  Our fountains 

are water bottle filling stations only.  It can get hot in the school during the month of 

September, and students need to be hydrated to stay well and feel good at school.   

 

Hot Lunch-   Our first week of hot lunch was successful!  We are asking families to check their 

hot lunch accounts and make sure you have your child’s teacher’s name correct.  Many 

students were on last year’s teacher list and some confusion happened when delivering the 

lunches.  We thank you in advance for checking this out.   



Dates to Remember: 

Sept. 30- No School 

Oct. 10- no school- Thanksgiving 

Oct 14- Movie Night 

 


